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Cyclocross - great turn out on a weekly basis.


Well done to all our riders doing Lincs Cyclocross, 
and Sam Howes in the Nationals. Sleaford Wheelers 
is now one of the largest cyclocross clubs in the 
county, mostly due to our youth department. With 
a range of abilities we are even getting podium 
finishes.

Go Ride Contacts
Dennis Owen - 07783 455932

Term Dates
Our Tuesday evening sessions continue as usual (as 
long as coach availability and the weather 
permits!). Sessions run from 6:30-7:30. And we are 
breaking up for Christmas on the December 5th 
with a Christmas party, we will then return on 
January 9th. Don’t forget your lights as it gets 
darker, as well as jackets and gloves to keep 
warm.


Keep up to date with what’s going on by regularly 
checking our Facebook page:

facebook.com/Sleaford-Wheelers-Go-Ride

Christmas Party - on 5th December we are 
holding a Christmas party and awards evening for 
go-ride participants. There will be food a drink 
available, and entry is the standard weekly fee of 
£2 (with your entry comes a free raffle ticket). 
After all the games and food we will have a prize 
ceremony with prizes for even the older go-ride 
participants.

Quiz Night - on Friday 10th of November, Sleaford 
Wheelers are holding a quiz night at the Legion 
with funds going to youth development. Bring your 
friends, but sorry no under 12s. Tickets cost £4 
and are available on the door. The quiz will start 
at 7:30pm with doors opening at 7pm.

CYCLO CROSS DATES - All Under 16/under 14 
events start at 10.30am; under 12s at 11.15am

19th  November - Boston

3rd   December - Midland Champs (no youth or  

                         U-12 riders for this one)

17th  December - Rossington

Quiz Night - 10th November

Christmas Party

Become More Involved  We welcome input from 
parents, grandparents, carers - indeed anyone!  
Join our Committee (vacancies for Secretary, 
Minutes Secretary, Assistant Welfare Office and 
more) - we usually meet on the last Monday in 
the month - date to be confirmed. We also need 
official Go Ride Volunteers - talk to a coach or 
see www.britishcycling.org.uk/go-ridevolunteer - 
get free clothing too!

The Club website has links to membership forms, 
Club activit ies, racing opportun it ies and 
more . .www.sleafordwheelers.co.uk 
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